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Dear Mr Premyanov, 

Brussels, 19 June 2018 

The General Secretariat of the Council of the European Union , which assists the European Council 
and the Council of the EU , wishes to thank you for your letter addressed to President Tusk, 
enclosing the book: "The Ruin of the Thracian Bulgarians". 

Mr Tusk sincerely appreciates you sending him this publication , which he looks forward to reading 
with interest. 

Yours sincerely, 
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12.1.2001. p. 1 ).Personal data ,n your mail will be used by the Public Information Service solely for the purpose of handling your request. However. some 
inquiries may also be directed to an official of the EU institutions or of the Presidency of the Council of the European Union who is competent to reply to a 
particular question 
For statistical purposes your mail will remain in the unit's archives for a maximum duration of 5 years. after which it will be destroyed. You have the nght to 
access and rectify the data concerning you by contacting the Public Information Service (tel.: +32 2 281 56 50. Head of Unit: Ms Ines Hempel) and the right 
to have recourse to the European Data Protection Supervisor. 
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be regarded as ccnstituting an official position of the Council. 
Information Service of the General Secretariat of the Council of the EU and may not be regarded as constituting an official position of the Council. 

Rue de la Loi/Wetstraat 175 - B-1048 Bruxelles/Brussel - Belgique/Belgie 
www.consilium.europa.eu/infopublic 


